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10th January 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This term, Badgers Class are doing a PSHE topic which we are particularly excited about: Dreams 
and Goals!  
 
As part of the topic, we will be investigating different careers and jobs, and the children will be 
considering what their future ambitions might be. We would love to involve our parent community 
in this. We would therefore warmly welcome any parents or carers who would like to give a short 
10-minute presentation about their careers, to Badgers Class. This would ideally be on Thursday 
25th January or Thursday 1st February, between 2:00- 2:45pm. 
 
If you would be interested in coming to speak to Badgers class, please contact myself or Mrs 
Clarke and we would be delighted to arrange your visit.  
 
Thank you and warmest wishes, 
 

SMcIlvar 
Miss McIlvar 
Y5/6 Teacher (afternoons)  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 

 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
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